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July 4,7tO4

Mr. Dominic F. Orlando, p.E.

Public Services Director
City of Dania Beach
100 W. Dania Beach Blvd
Dania Beach, FL 33001
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RE: Award Recommendation
oAsts vt - Bid 14-005

Dear Mr. Orlando.

Per our conversation, this is a summary of the oASls Vl bid for the City of Dania Beach. The plans and
specifications were developed by the City. FAU students and PUMPS, Inc. The bids were advertised in
mid-May, 20L4, and a mandatory pre-bid conference was held on June 13. The bids were recerveo on
June ?7 ,7OL4. The City received four responses. The matrix is shown below.
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It should be noted that on the Blueprint bid, there was a minor math error that is inconsequential to the
overall bid amounts or bid order (see attached unit price summary - highlights are the errors).

I attempted to confirm the references for Blueorint Industrial Contractors. The first three projects, the
person referenced had never heard of them. The fourth person did not return mv call. The fifth
reference also had not heard of them but thought the person listed in the bid might have worked on
another project. The bidder also listed the City, but one of the references for the Citv had never heard
of them and the second said they were difficult to work with and did not understand working with a

City. Project took a long time to start, although the work was good. His pro.jects were small. I have
discussed this with you and the City Attorney.

I talked with Blueprint Industrial Contractors and explained the insufficiency of their references. Thev
faxed me 5 more. I called several. They were insurance agencies that use Blueprint to fix driveways and
roofs. All are smalljobs. None were related to pavers according to the references. The work was gooo,
but they noted that Blueprint is a one person firm and the principal contracts all work to subs. Working
with Davis Bacon and other issues the City requires does not occur in the other projects.

Based on the bids received, the project consultant recommends rejecting the low bidder and awarding
the bid to the second lowest bidder, Dp Development, Inc. in the amount of 5140,395.00. should vou
have any questions, please let me know.

Frederick Boetscher. Ph.D.. P.E- President



o-

o

.9
GJ

o

_o
'u
o
.F

o)

q -6
&5:
F,'6

c;
^i

e

.j

P.

H@

ci

E e ci d

...

E6

I c a E

8 d d

ESq
dt F.

8

=E=;
9 6

.

I
q

E5

.9

=
E

.g

o

;
_9

E

I

E

E t E
.5 .a

E

=

!!

.a

.2

I

;
=

I

i
.e

o

;

i
.9

E

z
(,

O">,o

o


